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BY COURIER 
 
August 4, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Anthony M. Haines 
President  
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. 
Toronto ON  M5B 1K5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Haines, 
 
Re: Smart Metering and Smart Sub-Metering in New Condominiums  

Board File No:  EB-2009-0308 
 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) has issued a Notice of Intention to Make an 
Order for Compliance (the “Notice”) under section 112.3 of the Ontario Energy Board 
Act, 1998 (the “Act”).  Please find enclosed and served upon you a copy of the Notice.  
 
Copies of the Act, the Electricity Act, 1998, and Ontario Regulation 442/07 are available 
on e-laws at www.e-laws.gov.on.ca.  The Board’s Distribution System Code and Rules 
of Practice and Procedure can be accessed through the Board’s website at 
www.oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
As set out in the Notice, please note that should you wish to give notice to the Board 
requiring the Board to hold a hearing, that request must be made within fifteen days of 
receiving the Notice.  The request for a hearing must be filed with the Board.  If no 
notice requiring a hearing is given within the permitted time period, the Board may make 
an order.   
 
All correspondence with the Board is to be filed with the Board Secretary at the Board’s 
mailing address and by email (Boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca) by 4:45 p.m. on the specified 
dates. 
 
The Board may issue further correspondence indicating the next steps to be taken in 
this matter. 
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Please direct any questions relating to the Notice to Maureen Helt, Legal Counsel, at 
416-440-7672 or Maureen.Helt@oeb.gov.on.ca or Joanna Rosset, Legal Counsel, at 
416-440-7669 or Joanna.Rosset@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
Enclosure 


